
 

 

In this picture we can see Roc, Joel, Magalí, Mario and me, Gerard, who I am 

the one in the middle. The picture’s about the presentation of our region. I have 

chosen it because in my opinion it was one of the most important parts of the 

project to show and introduce  the region of Osona to all the Erasmus students 

and teachers from abroad. I also have to say that despite being so nervous 

about talking in front of them all, it was an honor telling and making people 

know the good points of my region. 

By Gerard Morató 


